DRINKING WATER WARNING

BOIL YOUR WATER BEFORE USING

HIERVAN EL AGUA ANTES DE USARLA.
ESTE INFORME CONTIENE INFORMACION MUY IMPORTANTE SOBRE SU AGUA DE BEBER,
TRADUZCALO O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA BIEN.

May Be At Increased Risk From Microblal Contamination.

We routinely monitor the conditions in the distribution system. On  Februarv7 &8.2023 we experenced @ loss of
positive water pressure due 1o A break in a water main at Clark Street & High Street. A loss of positive water pressure
i8 & signal of the existence of conditions that could allow contamination fo enter the distibution system through back-
flow by back-pressure or back-siphonage, As a resull, there is an increased chance that the water may contein
dissase-cauging organisms.

What should | do?
DO NOT DRINK THE WATER WITHOUT BOILING IT FIRST. Bring all water to a rolling ball, let it boil for one minute,

and lat # coof before using; or use tottied water. You should use boled or botlied water far drinking, making ice,
washing dishes, brushing teeth, and food preparation until further notice.

{nadequatsly treated water may contain disasse-causing organisms. These organisms inchide bacteria, virusas, and
parasites, which can caugse symptoms such as neuses, cramps, diarthes, and associeted headachss.

These symploms, however, are not Gaused only by organisms in drinking wafer, but also by cther factors, if you
expenence any of these symptoms and they persist, you may want to seek medical advica.

Guardians of infants and young chlldren and pecple at increased risk, such as pregnant women, some of the elderly,
and psople with severely compromised immune systems, should seek advice from their heakth care advisors about
drinking this water. General guidelines on ways to lessen the risk of infaction by microbes are avaliable from EPA's
Safe Drinking Water Hotline at 1 (B0D) 426-4791.

Whet happened? What Is being done?
The main has been repaired and sampling is being performad to verify the supply is free from contaminants. A notice wil
be issued whan the Boi water notice can be nemovad.

We will infarm you when all corrective actions have been completed and when you no lcnger need to bail your water.
For more information, please contact: Dungannon Barough
at 717-834-4311

Please share this infarmation with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
received this notice directly {for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You cando
this by posting this nofice in & public place or distribuling copies by hand or mait.

This notice is being sentto you by  John P Farier -Miller Env-ING.
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